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DepED MEMORANDUM
No. 483 s 2008

RESCHEDULING THE 2008 VOCATIONAL EDUCATORS CONGRESS

To:  Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public and Private Secondary Schools

1. The 2008 Vocational Educators Congress which will be held on
November 4-6, 2008 as stated in DepED Memorandum No. 431, s. 2008 has
been rescheduled on July 28-30, 2009.

2, For more information, please contact Mr. Florentino P. Ocampo, Jr.,
PAVE President at Rm. 408, Dorm E, DepED Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig
City at telefax no. (02) 636-5013.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

. LABRADOR
U dersecretary
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